Newsletter - 21st June 2019

Langley Moor Nursery School

Website: www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk
langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net

Tel: 0191 378 0830



Learning to Write- N2 children

We teach the correct pencil grip by encouraging the children to use "froggy fingers"; you may have heard them say this. Do not worry if your child can not yet write their name – supporting a correct pencil grip is the most important skill for them to be developing at this stage

Toilet Training N1 children



The summer break is a good time to tackle toilet training, if your child has not yet achieved this, our staff are more than happy to give you advice so please feel free to speak to us.

Alternatively, you could contact your health visitor.



Scholastic Book Club

We are sending the final leaflet this school year for the Scholastic Book Club. For every pound that is spent, the

nursery will gain 25p in book rewards, which we can then use to keep our library books updated. As the order is delivered to nursery, parents are not charged for delivery.

Please place your orders on line at schools.scholastic.co.uk/langley-moor by Friday 5^{th} July.



Visit to Langley Moor Primary

For those children who normally attend our morning session, we are happy to take them from here to Langley

Moor Primary, for 9:30am. At 11:30 we will collect the 30 hour place children who stay for lunch at nursery. All other children should be collected by their parents.



Diary Dates

<u>July</u>

Monday 15th July 4pm Leavers Celebration Reserve date 17th July

Friday 19th July Last day of term

Breakfast Club



Starting the day with a healthy breakfast gives children the best start to their learning for the day. Our breakfast club starts at 7:45am now. It is particularly beneficial to quiet/shy children who appreciate the gentle start to their nursery day. Please book through the office (price £6)